
 

                

               

 

17th January 2019 

 

Dear Year 6 Parent(s) / Carer(s), 
 
On Thursday 24th January, at 4.45pm, there will be an ‘End of Key Stage 2 Assessment’ evening in Mr Smith’s 
classroom. The main aim for the evening is to share information relating to the SATs and how we can best prepare 
your child(ren) for the tests. We will also discuss how children’s final assessment for writing is based upon teacher 
assessment.  
 
The meeting will explore the following points / questions: 

 When are the tests being carried out and what is being tested? 

 How is writing being assessed? 

 The SPaG. SATs 

 The reading SATs. 

 The maths SATs. 

 How are BJPS staff supporting your child(ren) in preparation for the tests? 

 What can you do to support your child(ren) in preparation for the tests? 

 How will school be reporting SATs scores and writing assessments to parents? 

 Opportunity for questions. 
 
If you have any questions that are specific to your child, please ask us after the meeting or via email. 
 
To help us prepare for the meeting, please could you indicate, on the form below, if you are / are not able to attend 
and how many seats you would like to be reserved. If you inform us that you are unable to attend, we will organise for 
any information from the meeting to be sent home with your child the day after the meeting has taken place. 
 
As always, if there is anything else that you would like to discuss, please contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Smith and Mrs Brodie 
 
 
 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Child’s name: _____________________________________ class name: ___________________________ 
 
Please tick and complete as appropriate: 
 

I/we would like to reserve                seat(s) at the ‘End of Key Stage 2 Assessment’ evening. 
 

I/we cannot attend but would like to receive a copy of the information shared at the evening. 

Headteacher: Mrs J Cook 
 

Burton Joyce Primary School 
Padleys Lane 
Burton Joyce 

Nottingham 
NG14 5EB 

 
Tel: 0115 9312373 

head@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk 
office@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk  

 

‘ad omnia paratus’ 
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